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Testimony Opposing Senate Bill 811 

Submitted by Carrie Miller, Adult Foster Home Licensee  

Dear Members of the Senate Committee, 

My name is Carrie Miller, and I am a Licensee for a Level 3 APD Adult Foster Home.  

I am submitting this testimony in opposition to Senate Bill 811 in its current form, 

which  

introduces the term “substantial compliance”  

Adult Foster homes provide a vital, highly individualized alternative to traditional care 

settings,  

fostering a family-like environment with personalized care.  Adult Foster homes have 

small resident populations, allowing for a more intimate and  

tailored approach to caregiving. Applying a broad standard of “substantial  

compliance” to these settings leaves room for inconsistent enforcement, unnecessary  

regulatory burdens, and undue stress on providers who already strive to meet and 

exceed care  

standards. 

Carrie Miller 

 


